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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] New middle school/Option E
1 message

Flavia P. <flaviap@gmail.com> Sun, May 5, 2024 at 7:27 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello, 
Letting you know that we are in support of design option E for a new middle school. We have two children, a 5th and
7th grader, at CEMS
Thanks,
Flavia Perea
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